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CANCELLATION NOTICE
October 4, 2011
1:00 P.M.
TO:

CM Clay Yarborough, Vice Chair 


CM William Bishop
CM Richard Clark
CM Bill Gulliford
FROM:

CM Ray Holt, Chair 


Special Committee on Privatization
RE: 
Cancellation Notice of Special Committee on Privatization 10-11-11 Meeting
Notice is hereby given that the Honorable Ray Holt, Chair of the Special Committee on Privatization, is hereby cancelling the meeting scheduled for October 11, 2011, 2:30 P.M., Conference Room A, 4th Floor of City Hall, 117 West Duval St, Jacksonville, Florida. This cancellation is due to recent staff changes. Fleet Maintenance & Fire Inspection will be discussed at the next meeting, which is November 8, 2011.
Please update your calendars accordingly.
Please contact Philip Zamarron, Legislative Services Division, at (904) 630-1404 for additional information or correspondence.
RH/prz
cc:
Council Members

Cheryl L. Brown, Director/Council Secretary
Dana Farris, Chief – Legislative Services Division
CITYC@COJ.NET
Mary Jarrett, General Counsel

Steve Rohan, OGC

Peggy Sidman, OGC
